
From: Merrick Wiles <merrick.wiles@fbfs.com> 
Date: Fri, May 19, 2017 at 12:52 PM 
Subject: Next year. 
To: Keith Johnson <kjohnson@usd434.us> 
 
 
Keith, 
Just wanted you to know I appreciate you guys bearing with me this year.  Has been extremely 
busy.  Also, wanted to inform you that I will not be available next year to help out with the 
wrestling.  Think it’s time to let the young men step in and play the game. 
  
Merrick 
 


